
 

 

 

Call for Expressions of Interest – GPSG Executive Committee Officers 

 

The Greek Politics Specialist Group (GPSG) invites expressions of interest for up 

to three open/new posts of its Executive Committee (EC). The Executive 

Committee is the primary decision-making body of the GPSG. Through its 

Officers, the Executive Committee, plans and implements the Group’s strategy, 

action plan, funding applications, collaborations and activities; manages the day-

to-day budget and operations of the Group; maintains accurate records of the 

Group’s meetings, members and activities; organises, launches and manages 

events, panels, roundtables, competitions, contests; edits the Group’s 

publications, such as the Working Paper Series; and appoints the new members 

to its Executive and Advisory Committees, including the Convenors.   

 

The GPSG is committed to a policy of equality and diversity and all applications will be considered purely on 

the basis of their merit and the individual’s ‘fit’ to the role. However, we particularly welcome applications 

from women and colleagues who are based at UK universities as these two groups are currently under-

represented. 

 

Expressions of interest should comprise a full CV and a short cover note explaining why the applicant is 

interested in becoming a member of the GPSG Executive Committee and what they feel they could bring to the 

role. They should be submitted to our Membership & Outreach Officer Dr Vasiliki Tsagkroni at 

v.tsagkroni@gmail.com by 23.59 on Friday, 31 March 2017. Late applications will not be considered. 

Applicants should be (or have become, before the deadline) full members of the GPSG. Affiliate members and 

full members who have not renewed their membership can do so before the deadline. If you are unsure as to 

your membership status, please email Vasiliki at v.tsagkroni@gmail.com  

 

Colleagues who are interested in joining the EC are encouraged to have informal discussions with one or more 

of the current Convenors and EC officers (their contact details can be found here: 

http://www.gpsg.org.uk/about-us/key-people/). As per our Constitution, all expressions of interest will be 

considered by the Executive Committee, which will shortlist candidates. If, at the end of the process, there are 

more shortlisted candidates than there are places, then an election will be held amongst GPSG members. Only 

full (paid-up) members will be able to participate in that process.   


